
 

    

Weekly Class Newsletter 
 

 
       Dear parents, 

For Islamic trip on Monday 11th Jan. 2016 students expected to come with school uniform, we will leave school 

at 8:30 and we will come back around 1:00. Students will take their snack with them in the trip.  

Please do not hesitate to email me if you have any inquiries. My email is: h.kamel_jps@gemsedu.com 

Y3 group will study the following topic in Islamic studies during the next week commencing (24-01-2016)  

 
Topic to be covered: 

Lessons Objectives Home learning 
 

UNIT C 
Chapter 2 

 
Perfect your prayer 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
  

 
Students will learn:  

1- Learn how to perform 
prayer, when and how 

 

 
 
Memorize and understand Surat ul 
Humazah. 
 
Make A video while you make Wudoo’, and 
send it to me. 

                         

Please feel free to email with any concerns you may have about your child.  

k.kamel_JPS@gemsedu.com 

The links bellow would help you help your child learning more in Islamic. 

http://quran.com/ 

http://www.muslimvideo.com 
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